TOWN OF
CHALMERS

Water Saving Tips:

Fix leaks including toilets.

Install high —efficiency
toilets, aerators on
bathroom faucets, and
water-saver shower heads.

Take shorter (5 minute)
showers.

Turn off water when
brushing teeth or shaving.

Use dishwasher and
washing machine with full
loads.

Recycle indoor water to use
on plants.

Use broom to clean
driveways, patios, and
sidewalks instead of hose.

Water plants/garden early
in the day when cooler.

Contact us-Town Hall 219-984-
5494

Email-clerktreasurer@chalmers.in.gov

Website:https://chalmers.myrura
lwater.com-or google “Town of
Chalmers”

Sign up for text alerts to
stay informed.
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Small town, big hearts

Chalmers Police department will soon begin
tagging vehicles that don’t have current license
plates. Please make sure all vehicles are plated.

Please note: Now that the weather has finally
turned nice the golf carts are out and about.
Please remember the town ordinance states that
you must be a licensed driver to drive a golf cart
and all carts must be registered at town hall.

The town is only able to pick up leaves, yard
clippings and small brush. We do not have the
equipment to handle trees or large limbs.

“Ahvays remember that you are absolutely
unique..... Just like everyone else.”

We are still needing a few donated items for the time
capsule. Please drop off your items at Town Hall as
soon as possible.




Please remember if you are walking your dpg be sure and bring plastic
bags to clean up the mess. '

We are seeking individuals interested in helping plan the Chalmers annual
festival which will be Saturday September 14, If interested please contact Pam
Brown or Amy LaOrange. Help us make this the best year yet!

Starting in May the Town Council Meetings will now be held only once a month on the 4th
Tuesday at Town Hall. Everyone is welcome to attend.

The town received a donation of a Mental Health library located outside of
Town Hall. There is a lot of useful information inside related to mental
health. Please spread the word.

Thank you Leadership White
County and United Way of

g Monticello for this wonderful
= ; donation.




